
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
I hope you were able to attend the Sixth Form Open evening on 19 October and had the 
opportunity to explore the options available at Driffield post 16. If you would like the chance to 
have another look at the subjects on offer you can view them in the new Sixth Form 
prospectus. This also contains a host of further information about what the Sixth Form here at 
Driffield has to offer. You can access the prospectus on our website, or through scanning the 
QR code below. 
 

 
 
As I mentioned on the evening, following the half term break all Year 11 students will have the 
opportunity to have a one-to-one interview with me, or another member of the Senior 
Leadership Team so that we can help discuss their future and the next steps they need to 
take, whatever their intended destination may be. The students will be informed of their 
interview time on the first Monday back after half term. In these interviews, those students 
interested in joining the Sixth Form will have the opportunity to apply. Applications to Driffield 
Sixth Form can also be made through our website. 
 
I appreciate that some of you may not have been able to attend the open evening and if this 
is the case and you wish to find out any information regarding the Sixth Form here at Driffield, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on darren.andrews@driffieldschool.org.uk . Equally, if 
you did attend, but wish to ask any questions, please use the same contact email. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 
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